
 

 

JONESPORT SCHOOL DEPARTMENT 

SCHOOL COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES   
                                                                                 

                       Jonesport, Maine 

   November 7, 2018 
 

PLEASE NOTE THAT THE MINUTES ARE NOT FINAL UNTIL APPROVED AT THE NEXT MEETING. 

A meeting of the Jonesport School Committee was held at the Superintendent of Schools Office on  

November 7, 2018 with members present as follows:  Ernest Kelley Jr., Julie Farris and Clifford Norton 

III.  Also present were Principal Melissa Tenney and Superintendent of Schools Denis Howard. 

 

The Chairman called the meeting to order at 6:18 p.m. 

 

1. Pledge of Allegiance 

 

The Superintendent opened the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

2. Approval of Minutes of September 12, 2018 

 

The School Committee voted (3-0-0) to approve the minutes of September 12, 2018 with the addition 

of Ernest Kelley Jr. to those present. 

 

3. Tree Program – Therapy Dog Approval 

 

The School Committee voted (3-0-0) to approve dog therapy under the Tree Program. 

 

4. Coaches 

 

A. Grades 6-8 Girls’ Basketball 

B. Grades 6-8 Boys’ Basketball 

C. Pee Wee Girls’ Basketball 

D. Pee Wee Boys’ Basketball 

E. Pee Wee Cheering 

 

The Superintendent recommended the following coaches for the 2018-2019 year: 

 

Dani Alley, Grades 6-8 Girls’ Basketball 

Arlin Alley, Grades 6-8 Boys’ Basketball 

Patrick Kelley, Pee Wee Boys’ Basketball 

 

The School Committee voted (3-0-0) to accept the recommendations. 

 

NOTE:  There were no applicants for the Pee Wee Girls’ Basketball or Pee Wee Cheering 

positions. 

 

5. Comprehensive Emergency Management Plan 

 

The Principal reviewed the Comprehensive Emergency Management Plan with the School Committee.   

 

The School Committee voted (3-0-0) to accept the updated plan. 
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6. Audit Approval 

 

The Superintendent briefed the School Committee on the audit by James Wadman of Ellsworth.   

 

The School Committee voted (3-0-0) to approve the audit report for fiscal year ending June 30, 2018. 

 

7. Principal’s Report 

 

See attached. 

 

8. Miscellaneous 

 

The Superintendent read a letter from Joanne Allen and David Hartley commending our school lunch 

program.  MDOE conducted an administrative review last year and it was noted that the staff works 

hard to serve healthy nutritious meals. 

 

9.  Adjournment 

 

The School Committee adjourned at 7:05 p.m.         

             

            Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

            Denis Howard 

            Superintendent of Schools 
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